To the Secretariat of the North Pacific Fishers Commission

Dear colleagues!

First of all, let me express my deep respect to you.

By order of the senior executives of the federal Security Service of the
Russian Federation, we inform you that the ship personnel of the Primorsky Border
department of the FSS of Russia will complete tasks of vessel inspection in the area?
Where the Convention on the Conservation and Management of Fisheries on the
high seas of the Pacific Ocean dated 24 February 2012 is in force.

It that respect, I ask you to enter the Russian border patrol ships: «Herluf
Bidstrup», «Shkiper Gek», «kKomandor», «Manchjur» in the list of the inspectorial
ships as per enclosure.

Contact details for feedback:

- duty service (within 24 hours):

tel.: 8 (423)-2-213-076, 8 (423) -2-13-167, 8 (423)-2 -213-274;

fax: 8 (423)-2 -213-274;

E-mail: pu.primkrai@fsb.ru.

- International co-operation group (on week days):

tel./fax: 8 (423) -222-46-07.

In conclusion, i would like to express my deepest respect to you again.

Sincerely,

Interim officer of the Head of the Primorsky Border de ent ¢f the FSS

of Russia A.G. Amirov
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